
Field trip to the theater 

On October 18, we visited the "Wrocławski Teatr Lalek" theater with classes 1 to 3. The 

children were very excited and hyped about it. The theater was packed. The fairy tale 

was called „Calineczka“ and tells the story of Thumbelina. In the story, she is 

kidnapped by the Toad Aga but manages to escape. After this incident, another one 

happens, and through all of this, she discovers who she really is. During the play, the 

children laughed a lot, were shocked, and were very happy. It was a wonderful field 

trip for the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this picture you can see the 3rd and 2nd class posing in front of the “Wrocławski 

Teatr Lalek” theater. 


